FIVE BORO ELECTRICAL CONTRACTORS, ASS'N., INC.

355 Food Center Drive, Bronx, NY 10474
TEL: (718) 846-1102
E-mail - fiveboroelectric@gmail.com

President’s Message Dec 2022 /Jan 2023

FREE SEMINAR/ DINNER TO ALL 5 BORO MEMBERS

Greetings everyone,

Our Last meeting was a Great success, | would like to thank the DOB Commissioner Kazimir Vilenchik
for making it possible. The DOB made a Presentation on Future code changes and requirements. | would
also to thank Ms. Kate Miller, Ms. Izabella Vais, and Mrs. Laura Griego from DOB Tech affairs for
performing the power point Seminar.

Next Meeting: General Meeting: Tuesday Jan 17, 2023, the seminar will be by our Own Associated
Member, Brian Fitzsimmons of Lightscapes. The discussion will be on how to ensure a successful control
installation. Please check your January Emails for the location.

License renewal: Every licensee Has 60 days prior to their Birthday to start renewing their license. Please
don’t wait for the last minute to renew. Protect your livelihood.

E-Board, | would like to Thank all the E Board members for working diligently this past year 2022 and
making 5 Boro a great association, 1st VP Tommy Berger, 2" VP John Masone, 3™ VP Mike Shea
Secretary Treasurer Nick Campisano, DOB committee Past President Tony Reale, Scholarship Com. Alan
Riback, Membership Com. Larry Robin & Joe Lavope, Roman Racy, Carlo Berardi Liaison, Richard Angelori
and our newest member Steve Spina; thank you all. Looking forward to 2023.

Educators: Thank you, Ramon Lopez and Sal Ferrara for all your seminars and helping 5 Boro keep up to
Par with the industry in 2022, looking forward to 2023.

Holidays: Five Boro Electrical Contractors Association would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas,
Happy Hanukkah, happy Kwanzaa. & Happy New Year to everyone 2023.

Happy Holidays and God Bless,

Richard Martinez,
5 Boro President



